Hardin County Board of Education Regular Meeting

January 21, 2010 11:30AM

North Middle School 

100 Trojan Way 

Vine Grove, KY 40175

1. Call to Order  

Chairperson Kay Sharon called the meeting to order.

The following board members were present: Kay Sharon, John Emary, Scott Tubbs, Charlie Wise, Suzanne Broadwater 

2. Meet the Human Resources Department  

3. Questions and clarifications related to the January 21, 2010, regular 6:00 p.m. board agenda  

4. Report from the Superintendent regarding meetings in Frankfort  

Mrs. Johnston updated the Board on her meetings in Frankfort.

5. Discussion of Board Commitments  

The Board discussed suggested changes to the Board Commitments. This document will be revised and be ready for review at the January 21, 2010, 6:00 p.m. meeting.

6. Tour of North Middle School  

7. New Business  

The Board wants to remind principals that the buildings are the tax payers buildings and we should try to accommodate requests for usage when possible. The Board also noted buildings should not be used exclusively by churches. This should only be a temporary support while a church is in transition. We need to accommodate reasonable requests.

Governors Scholars Program - concerns were expressed about minimal applicants. Strategies need to be in place to correct this next year. Students that need to apply should be targeted. 

8. Adjourn  

Order #10041 - Primary Motion Passed:  There being no further business, approval to adjourn the meeting passed with a motion by Ms. Suzanne Broadwater and a second by Mr. John Emary.  

Ms. Suzanne Broadwater    Yes

Mr. John Emary            Yes

Ms. Kay Sharon            Yes

Mr. Scott Tubbs           Yes

Mr. Charlie Wise          Yes

_____________________________________

Chairperson

_____________________________________

Superintendent

